
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you of our new initiative aimed at improving healthcare access for non-

English speaking communities. Our multilingual resources are designed to help individuals 

navigate the healthcare system more effectively. 

Available Resources: 

• Multilingual brochures about healthcare services available in [Languages]. 

• Translation services for medical appointments and consultations. 

• Contact information for bilingual healthcare professionals. 

• Guides on how to access local healthcare services in various languages. 

For further information, please feel free to reach out to us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in making healthcare accessible to everyone. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


